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30th January 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Re: World Book Day 2024 

 

We are writing to share our exciting plans for World Book Day which this year will take place on 

Thursday 7th March. Children are invited to come to school dressed up as their favourite character 

from a fiction book; this costume does not need to be elaborate and can be home made. 

 

In addition, we will be running a competition in school. As homework for the week beginning the 4th 

March, children will be to find a unique way to recommend a favourite book to their class. This could 

be presented in any way they would prefer; children may wish to use a PowerPoint, photographs, 

produce a written review or even create a model! Prizes will be awarded to one child in each phase. 

Full details of the homework/competition will be sent out via Teams on Friday 1st March. 

 

The School Library Service will be visiting school to share some stories with the children and we will 

have an assembly where we will award prizes for our competition and celebrate our love of books 

together.  

 

Finally, our very own ‘Book Fairy’ will be delivering a gift of a new book to each class for them to 

open and enjoy together.  

 

We hope the children will very much enjoy celebrating World Book Day with us this year! 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Miss Raymond and Mrs Burkey 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


